
KNIGHTLY NEWS
UPCOMING EVENTS:

9/14: Music Boosters Meeting, 7PM

9/14-9/15: MCAP- ELA- Grades 6-8

9/16/21: Schools and Offices closed

9/21/21- MCAP- Math- Grades 6-8

9/22/21- MISA- Science- Grade 6

9/22/21: PTA meeting- All are invited!

9/27/21: School Picture Day

Refer to the Patapsco Calendar to stay up-to-date with all the events at Patapsco Middle
School.

Important Phone Numbers
School Office: 410-313-2848
Student Services: 410-313-2850
Health Room: 410-313-2574

Dear Patapsco Middle School Community,

Thank you to all the families who attended Back to School Knight last night whether in-person or
as a “fly on the wall.” Thank you for your commitment and partnership to your child’s education
and for your support for #OnePatapsco. If you did not have an opportunity to view our video,
please take a moment to watch it this weekend.

Thank you to our PTA and Music Boosters for their support of our children, school, and staff.
Please consider joining these important organizations. Joining is not the same as being
involved; however, we welcome any involvement and support too. Joining is a great way to
show support for our school.

Have a wonderful and relaxing weekend,

http://pms.hcpss.org/calendar
http://pms.hcpss.org/calendar
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10Uj6sizNPo1xBpy8C62rKLfk6yq_LmwO/view
https://patapscomiddle.memberhub.com/store


Mike Babe
Principal

Patapsco- a place where everyone is valued and important!

Chromebook Expectations:

We want to remind all students and families that it is our expectation that students bring the
Chromebook that was issued to them to school daily. We have a limited number of devices to
loan to students. Information related to HCPSS technology and devices is online and may be
shared with families.

Cell Phones & Electronic Devices

Policy 8080 – Responsible Use of Technology, Digital Tools, and Social Media

Middle Schools – Students:

Students will not use personal technology devices during non-instructional time, to include but
not limited to transition between classes, lunch, recess, or in bathrooms.

All cell phones must be put away upon entering the building. Students may carry their
phone, but it must be silent and it may not be used during the day.

CODE OF CONDUCT

Each day we work to recognize and celebrate positive behaviors, but we also must follow the
Howard County Public School System countywide discipline code. For your convenience, click
here for the HCPSS Student Code of Conduct. During the first few weeks of school, teachers
will be reviewing expectations and procedures for their classrooms, and teachers and staff will
review important county policies that every student is responsible for understanding and
following this year. It is also important for parents/guardians to review these policies with your
children. Please take time over the next week or so to review the policies contained in the
Student/Parent Handbook, as these are important for you to be familiar with throughout the
duration of your child’s time in HCPSS.  Knowing and understanding the expectations regarding
policies and procedures for the year will lead to a positive and engaging learning experience for
all.

https://www.hcpss.org/devices/
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FO4ug0LZQTu02kxAxxz37KA~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjE2d5P0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9wb2xpY3kuaGNwc3Mub3JnLzgwMDAvODA4MC9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEw-TMyYenWRb9SFm1pY2hhZWxfYmFiZUBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=04%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C3c0ca970d0e4476767c508d96fd23e78%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637663771066344096%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=htiXC1BqJylTchWriDNfblGqE1UQQkchXClQb8slSUs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FrZGwOAHtV6Lc-LN2yHKQNw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhN5EwP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Fib3V0LXVzL3N0dWRlbnQtY29kZS1vZi1jb25kdWN0L1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEewXVZf6DBVzlIWbWljaGFlbF9iYWJlQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7Cb51bc7ab9b8949e7aaa908d8534abba7%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637350927727692547&sdata=OzmGqdGO1YKMdmXK3Jc1xY%2FO%2BpsJubfdRRIUDBuOv8Q%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FPKseWRZIjYi2MOexlxkBDg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhN5EwP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Fib3V0LXVzL2hhbmRib29rL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEewXVZf6DBVzlIWbWljaGFlbF9iYWJlQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7Cb51bc7ab9b8949e7aaa908d8534abba7%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637350927727702509&sdata=nXTDmRoEeQ5rznefe3CjyowBqLuyfPkVK9NutyAr31w%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FPKseWRZIjYi2MOexlxkBDg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhN5EwP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Fib3V0LXVzL2hhbmRib29rL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEewXVZf6DBVzlIWbWljaGFlbF9iYWJlQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7Cb51bc7ab9b8949e7aaa908d8534abba7%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637350927727702509&sdata=nXTDmRoEeQ5rznefe3CjyowBqLuyfPkVK9NutyAr31w%3D&reserved=0


Student Absences, Late Arrivals and Early Dismissal
Click link for information

School Messenger Reporting Form

If you are having issues receiving HCPSS district/school emails and/or text messaging please
use this new form for reporting your issues regarding emails/text messages not being delivered.

Testing

All students will take part in the ELA MCAP this Tuesday, 9/14, and Wednesday, 9/15. Please
have your student come to school with a charged Chromebook and wired earbuds if possible.
We have a limited number of wired headphones in the building for students who cannot bring
their own set.  Math MCAP will take place next Tuesday, 9/21 for all students, and 6th graders
will take the MISA Sience MCAP next Wednesday, 9/22. Please limit any unnecessary
absences on these days.  Also, remind students that cell phones, Apple Watches, and any other
electronic devices, etc. are not permitted during testing.  This can lead to a test being
invalidated.  These early fall assessments are make-ups from the Spring assessments that were
not administered last school year.  Please email Heather Dinicola at
heather_dinicola@hcpss.org with any questions.

Arrival and Dismissal Procedures

Thank you to students and families as we continue to work through arrival and dismissal
procedures. We appreciate your patience as we know this is a busy time of day.  Just a
reminder that car-riders need to be dropped off in the car loop at the end of the main driveway.
Avoid parking or stopping along the side of the driveway as we need a clear lane for buses and
if there is an emergency.  The bus arrival and departure times are becoming more consistent
each day.  Please continue to communicate any questions or concerns:
heather_dinicola@hcpss.org or call HCPSS Office of Transportation.

The bus stop locator is available online

The HCPSS Transportation website is a great resource for any other questions:
https://www.hcpss.org/schools/transportation/

https://pms.hcpss.org/news/2020/09/student-absence
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F9vkSYyml6WxxtIzmVBzCrQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjE2d5P0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZThUN2RDQjB5WVpGREQxSEs5aU5ZSUFmQi05UGphQ0VKVkNLSlg0WjU0V2E1TDZBL3ZpZXdmb3JtVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphMPkzMmHp1kW_UhZtaWNoYWVsX2JhYmVAaGNwc3Mub3JnWAQAAAAB&data=04%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C3c0ca970d0e4476767c508d96fd23e78%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637663771066354053%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=1KDFhLJspeO3RuNZf1KSVOaJz6pONQSQTsGCn1gAXbU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:heather_dinicola@hcpss.org
mailto:heather_dinicola@hcpss.org
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FtZ9tcMds9XTgPW3AInlzxQ~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjFK90P0RGaHR0cHM6Ly92ZXJzYXRyYW5zd2ViMDYudHlsZXJ0ZWNoLmNvbS9Ib3dhcmRDb3VudHkvZWxpbmtycC9TZWFyY2guYXNweFcHc2Nob29sbUIKYTD0ezNh07kqcVIXc2FuZHJhX25lZHplbEBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=04%7C01%7Csandra_nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C69d498f2b0484ab0472708d96fac554e%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637663608228856719%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=aAYAShRrrFU5AY4hcC4nqX22vMXB00kFlUUBL%2Bv3LEE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F8WHcc89D795aAfKTmFjMhw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjFK90P0QtaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL3NjaG9vbHMvdHJhbnNwb3J0YXRpb24vVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphMPR7M2HTuSpxUhdzYW5kcmFfbmVkemVsQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Csandra_nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C69d498f2b0484ab0472708d96fac554e%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637663608228856719%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=LInM6YP0Y1j6s5LO6nK5dgjKGNwMVOQ3JyY2lpcIglE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F8WHcc89D795aAfKTmFjMhw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRjFK90P0QtaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL3NjaG9vbHMvdHJhbnNwb3J0YXRpb24vVwdzY2hvb2xtQgphMPR7M2HTuSpxUhdzYW5kcmFfbmVkemVsQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Csandra_nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C69d498f2b0484ab0472708d96fac554e%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637663608228856719%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=LInM6YP0Y1j6s5LO6nK5dgjKGNwMVOQ3JyY2lpcIglE%3D&reserved=0


Modified Lockdown Drill

Today our students participated in a Modified Lockdown Drill. Our students did a wonderful job.
To learn more about our drills that each HCPSS school has, please look at our Safety and
Security page.

Music Boosters

The Patapsco Music Boosters is a parent organization that provides logistical support to
our school’s music directors so that concerts and adjudications may go smoothly. Plus,

we raise money to keep our band, chorus, and orchestra in quality instruments,
equipment, and sheet music.

We invite you to join us on

Tuesday, September 14th at 7pm
in the Patapsco Media Center or via Google Meet for our first meeting of the year.

To join the video meeting, visit this link: https://meet.google.com/vhz-oaem-gug

Otherwise, to join by phone, dial +1 262-563-3812 and enter this PIN: 186 059 567#
All Music Parents are Welcome!

We are also in search of new officers
All of our officers have graduated!  We need new officers ASAP to continue our organization.

Don’t worry! Last year’s officers will be happy to help get you started and guide you through the
process.

We Need: President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary
And many other small committee chairs

Thanks! Hope to see you there!

Spirit Wear sale ends SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 12th!
Don't miss out! https://patapscomiddle.itemorder.com/sale

Join the PTA! https://patapscomiddle.memberhub.com/store#

https://www.hcpss.org/safety/
https://www.hcpss.org/safety/
https://meet.google.com/vhz-oaem-gug
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FZ2AWJieAmNeu2RNa3b7q_w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%-joCNhwV9Uo1IXc2FuZHJhX25lZHplbEBoY3Bzcy5vcmdYBAAAAAE~&data=04%7C01%7Csandra_nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C07c5170ab02746f03c4f08d96638cb92%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637653216385080729%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=5y%2FOahL0WzwclXyuMdvNJPcPx0svUhj70uf8cyx8JA4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpatapscomiddle.memberhub.com%2Fstore%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1kTodq0P0udceG_xk8n8b8eJpNu6XhXf6_22hDCowoxRzih3umLMDfdA0&data=04%7C01%7CSherry_Brengle%40hcpss.org%7Cf0183719e06448f172e708d967ce3042%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637654957551982787%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=SWGwoDEsB1hpm9Xes8vLHBWAyDO8FXDdNj2mPVTwpiM%3D&reserved=0


Patapsco Middle School Girls basketball tryout
Please check this out for students who are interested in playing basketball this year through
HCYP. flyer

Mental Health Matters!

Sharing in partnership with Horizon Foundation

As we continue to push for the expansion of in school therapy services within the school
system, many questions around the program itself have been raised. To help answer these
questions and provide some clarity,

Caroline Walker will be at the September 15th Drop-In Meeting. Caroline is the Executive
Director of Program Innovation and Student Well-Being, and oversees the Mental Health
Services and Social Worker Program.

To better help guide the conversation, inform the efforts of the Mental Health Matters Coalition
and meet the needs of the greater community, please submit your questions and register to
attend via the Eventbrite

link here:

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mental-health-matters-drop-in-meeting-tickets-169497322053
?fbclid=IwAR1ASr2UFrVCCSXfPiJGV5PQc0LydfYybhPjXf56X1CkQi9XZIbW2OjM6RM

Patapsco Art Gallery

When visiting the PMS, look for the Patapsco Art Gallery wall in the front lobby to see the
display of student quotes about what art and creativity mean to them. They did a great job
creating original, inspiring messages for our school community about the positive power of art!

Instructional Seminar Sign-Up is Beginning!

Students will be receiving information in the coming weeks, but you can get a head's start on
signing up for this year's seminars. Seminars are a great way to expand your knowledge and
skills around a topic of interest in a non-graded environment.  Each seminar offers a unique
focus. However, all seminars have four universal components. They all (1) develop critical and
creative thinking skills, (2) involve conducting research, (3) involve working collaboratively to
produce an authentic product or creative production, and (4) utilize technology to create and
communicate.

Use the link below to sign up, or scan the QR code. Please make sure you are logged in with
student HCPSS credentials.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FTheHorizonFoundation%2F%3F__cft__%5B0%5D%3DAZXylf0ds6Nwx_PZKdmFRh-wnfsJEbTGpxbJZFRYakDwoR3RWWWS0sKyzK3DDoektkktJAj3POTntlcyBfia6bzmZXP2kMVOz-NKJHR5ToTKsVuGCh0hWvgqKl-an87AUE5EOzxZWeApMxYOQ2djQp53TjxZYn3fR5qWdQ047i1l4oRTp8FuMn5UigExAcEu5R4%26__tn__%3DkK-R&data=04%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C6738e34cf9c14b29bc4008d9745646b7%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637668736165109777%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=OWnzWFk1gR5OqUaVk%2BZU9ARf5Ts7q4HB0J3nXFiUfJY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Fmental-health-matters-drop-in-meeting-tickets-169497322053%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1ASr2UFrVCCSXfPiJGV5PQc0LydfYybhPjXf56X1CkQi9XZIbW2OjM6RM&data=04%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C6738e34cf9c14b29bc4008d9745646b7%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637668736165119731%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=AJELtlPcpGhoxE%2B40ln5R3ujYjvteMZYo0SEdgXiM3E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Fmental-health-matters-drop-in-meeting-tickets-169497322053%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1ASr2UFrVCCSXfPiJGV5PQc0LydfYybhPjXf56X1CkQi9XZIbW2OjM6RM&data=04%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C6738e34cf9c14b29bc4008d9745646b7%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637668736165119731%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=AJELtlPcpGhoxE%2B40ln5R3ujYjvteMZYo0SEdgXiM3E%3D&reserved=0


https://forms.gle/fuSpUZaJbMPXjuYM9

Technology Support
Please find below information regarding technology support that includes both self-help
resources and how to request technology support.

Student Technology Resources: Provides guides, resources and videos for HCPSS student
technology. Below are some direct links to commonly used resources:

● Canvas Orientation - and RESOURCES...includes how to navigate Canvas

● Chromebooks - provides a variety of resources for using an HCPSS Chromebook

● Chromebooks Care

● Password and Username Self-Service: Allows families to request a password reset or
student’s username. New students can use this application to retrieve their account
information. This application is also linked off the hcpss.me website, which also includes
user directions.

● HCPSS Connect Parent Resources: Provides HCPSS Connect—including Synergy,
Canvas, and Family File—guides and videos for parents.

If after reviewing these resources, your family continues to need support, please complete the
Patapsco Middle - Student and Family Technology Support Request Form and one of our
staff members will reach out to you as soon as possible. If you cannot access the online form for
any reason, please email Suzanne McNabb @ suzanne_mcnabb@hcpss.org

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FfuSpUZaJbMPXjuYM9&data=04%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7Cc3ac9d2e01ff48d381ca08d97456abaf%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637668737864069017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=tvniTJ9dLjm54vD6jA4KZ88hsoXFmIumkjmbFCzqXa4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcpss.instructure.com%2Fcourses%2F77796%2Fpages%2Fstudent-technology-resources-home&data=02%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C2db6dbed3c464cf08e0708d85408a82c%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637351743455133934&sdata=bFLcX%2FQAdlNg0eMgAGgHOn%2BbY%2Fz6GjzvxdABrfEkbxE%3D&reserved=0
https://hcpss.instructure.com/courses/9495
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1oNXB6TR2og1skt643_NHtwj-XqsIXsW3%2Fview&data=02%7C01%7CSandra_Nedzel%40hcpss.org%7C2db6dbed3c464cf08e0708d85408a82c%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637351743455153844&sdata=ffEknEXjtX6oPd7iqa3Hc7GRGnDustjjTEGbtXfKx3o%3D&reserved=0
https://www.hcpss.org/devices/chromebook-care/
https://account.hcpss.org/self-service
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Our Patapsco staff will attempt to resolve the issue, and if unsuccessful will provide directions
for exchanging the broken device for a working one at the school system’s Onsite Technology
Center.

Quarantining Procedures

The close contact and quarantining procedures that were put into place last year will remain this
fall. Only unvaccinated students and adults who are identified as close contacts must
quarantine. Vaccinated students and staff will not be required to quarantine unless they
receive a positive test or are displaying symptoms, but are expected to monitor their symptoms
closely for the 14 days. Instructional supports are in place for students who must quarantine.
Students will be able to see when their teachers are available through their canvas page.

COVID-19 Self-Screening Symptoms Self Check

Parents/guardians should keep their children home if they are experiencing symptom(s)
associated with any communicable disease, including COVID-19. In addition, parents/guardians
are to perform the following COVID-19 health check every day before the student leaves home.

A child should NOT come to school with any of these symptoms:

● Fever of 100.4 degrees or higher 
● Sore throat 
● Cough 
● Difficulty breathing 
● Diarrhea or vomiting 
● New onset of severe headache (especially with fever), or 
● New loss of taste or smell 

For persons with chronic conditions such as asthma, the symptoms should represent a change
from baseline.

Children exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19 may not attend school.

Please visit the HCPSS website for additional information on self screening, contact tracing and
quarantining procedures. Additionally, visit the HCPSS website for more information on the
2021-2022 school year and answers to frequently asked questions.
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All previous newsletters are posted under News at http://pms.hcpss.org/

Community Notices:

New HCPSS Community News and Programs Site:
In response to community requests for resources, HCPSS’ new Community News and
Programs website makes it easy for families to find educational and recreational resources,
events and after-school programs beyond the school day by non-profit organizations.”

Community organizations requesting their announcements be shared in school newsletters
should visit community-programs.hcpss.org for more information. Questions should be directed
to the Public Information Office at publicinfo@hcpss.org.
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